
Financial Aid Night 
Why is this night so important? 

 

For Seniors—You will be able to see the new 2010-2011 

FAFSA form and learn valuable tips on filling out these important  
financial aid forms.  

For Juniors—You can begin to learn about the financial aid      

process as you begin to prepare for your senior year.   

When:   

Thursday—January 28th, 2010 

 

Where:   

HCC Auditorium 

 

Time:   

6:00pm 

For questions, please call Ms. Sollie or  
Ms. Francoeur at 456-2408.   


